
NEWSLETTER
Welcome to the first edition of the Headteacher’s
Newsletter.
I’ll be sharing this regularly to keep you updated on key
news, celebrate our students’ successes and give you
a closer look at life in our school. 

Year 7
Our Year 7 students have made a fantastic start at Hawkley. They
have settled in quickly showing great enthusiasm for learning and
are already living our values of Respect Honesty and Kindness.
They are now able to navigate themselves around the school site.
Y7 have been having an early break and lunch however from next
week, they will be sharing their break and lunch with the rest of the
student body.
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Open Evening 2025
Open Evening this year was a massive success, we had an opportunity to show the amazing
facilities we have too. We had over 800 guests. Y5 and Y6 students had the opportunity to visit
all of our subject areas and join in Drama, Music and PE sessions and even help with a heart
dissection in Science. 

Attendance update

upcoming events

So far, we have broken all our attendance
records at Hawkley Hall.

The highest form classes this week are:
7Y 100%
8A 99%
9A 98%
10S 99%
11H 98%

Did you know?
If a child misses just 1 day of school each
fortnight, it adds up to 20 days over the
year - that’s nearly a whole month of
learning lost. 

Attendance is the key to success!

A gentle reminder that the Year 11 Information
and Futures Evening will take place on Thursday
2  October 2025 from 5:30pm. Further
information will be sent out to all
parents/carers. I look forward to seeing you on
the evening. This is to provide information to
parents/carers on how to support your child
through their GCSEs, which will help to prepare
them for a brighter future.

nd

I am delighted to share that the Hawkley Hall
Year 10 rugby team won their final match
yesterday (Thursday 11  September), with a
victory of 26-12! 

th

Congratulations to the team and a huge
thank you to the PE department. 

Year 10 rugby team final
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